
IMPORTANT INFORMATION on Registration and Travel
Due to renovation work at Quaker House in Bad Pyrmont, it has been decided to hold the Yearly 
Meeting in Haus Venusberg in 2024. Unfortunately, the prices at the venue, including the fees for 
room cancellations, have been significantly increased. We have not raised the registration fee to 
the same extent, in order to enable the widest possible participation. However, in order to mitigate
our deficit, we are asking everyone who can afford it to generously supplement their payment with
a donation, so that once again children, teens and unemployed Young Friends can attend free of 
charge. If you yourself are in need of financial support in order to attend the Yearly Meeting, 
please apply to your local group or area meeting.

Accommodation Situation
Cancellation fees are now being fully applied by Venusberg at a rate of 50% until 14 August, and 
70% thereafter. Under these new circumstances, we have reduced our usually generous number of
reserved beds. Consequently, we ask that you please only book rooms with private bathroom/WC 
if absolutely necessary. As always, there are only a few single rooms available. People with special 
needs are therefore requested to book as early as possible. Bookings received by August 14th have
a much better chance of being fulfilled as requested than bookings that arrive later, and these 
timely bookings will also allow us to avoid cancellation fees. The ultimate closing date for room 
reservations is September 30th. After this date, it will still be possible to book to attend the Yearly 
Meeting, but the general booking and room allocation process will then be finalised, and you will 
have to handle any further bookings personally.

Children and Teens
Children and young people are very welcome at the Annual General Meeting and their 
participation is free of charge! We want to make it possible for parents to take part in as many 
events as possible. The programme for children and teens will be based on the Yearly Meeting 
theme and will be sent out in good time before the event. Please register your family early so that
we can adequately plan the children/teens programme. We also welcome volunteers to support 
the Children's Committee during the Yearly Meeting. The contact person for questions regarding 
the children/teens programme is David Mangels (david.mangels@posteo.de).

Travelling to Haus Venusberg
Haager Weg 28-30, 53127 Bonn, Tel.: 0228/289910
Take public transport to Bonn main train station and from there, take bus no. 600 towards 
Ippendorf-Altenheim or bus no. 601 towards Venusberg-Uni-Kliniken (each one departing at 10 
minute intervals) to the Sertürnerstraße stop (15-20 minute journey). From the bus stop, walk 
approximately 200 metres. Or you could take a taxi from Bonn train station to Venusberg, which 
costs around 19 Euros. The number of the taxi service is 0228 555 555.
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